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For distribution.
Thanks
 
 
Bob Alexander
NPDES Permit Writer
Division of Water Resources
TN Dept. of Environment and Conservation
615-532-0659 office
615-519-7787 cell
Robert.alexander@tn.gov
---------------------------------------------------
We accept and encourage electronic document submittals.
 

From: Mike Yoder [mailto:Mike.Yoder@viskase.com] 
Sent: Friday, May 13, 2016 10:12 AM
To: Vojin Janjic; Robert Alexander; Jim McAdoo; Valerie McFall
Cc: Pat Glarrow; Mike Rasmussen; David Wasil
Subject: Potential Applicability of Section 316(b) of the Clean Water Act
 

*** This is an EXTERNAL email. Please exercise caution. DO NOT open attachments or click
links from unknown senders or unexpected email - STS-Security. ***

Mr. Janjic, and et.al:
 
After an internal review of Viskase Companies, Inc. Loudon Facility, please find attached our
submittal regarding potential applicability of Section 316(b) of the Clean Water Act.
 
We look forward to your reply. 
 
Best Regards,

Michael Yoder
Plant Environmental Coordinator
Viskase Companies Inc.,
106 Blair Bend Drive
Loudon TN 37774
Office: 865.458.2071 ext. 202
Fax: 865.458.0239
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